
Christmas Basket Raffle 

Dear Families, 

The Home and School will be raffling a Christmas Basket right after the Christmas Concert on Thursday, 

December 8th. The proceeds will go towards buying items for the Shopping Spree (note to go home 

soon) 

Tickets will be sold at the door the day of the concert, but you could also come into the school 

Wednesday or Thursday morning and purchase them at the office. Each ticket will be $2, or you can buy 

3 tickets for $5. 

 

We thank you for your support! 

Home and School 


